
 

Mission Report 

Belgrade, 21.04.2011 

 

A meeting of Prof. Vera Markovic, the contact person of the University of Nis (UNI), with 

Prof. Srdjan Stanković, the contact person of the National Council of Higher Education (NCHE) was 

held in Belgrade on 21.04.2011, at 12:00. The aim of this meeting was to discuss further activities 

within the first work package of the SIGMUS project (WP1): Evaluation of student participation in 

the university governance and management and student services in the consortium members. It 

was concluded that it would be very important and useful for further work to have a document made 

by NCHE, which would highlight the current state of student participation in the management of 

higher education institutions in Serbia, considering the principles given in the Serbian Law on Higher 

Education as well as the situation in practice. According to that, Prof. Srdjan Stanković and Prof. Vera 

Markovic agreed about making such a document by NCHE, with a deadline on June 1.     

Note: Travel costs Niš-Belgrade-Niš and costs of stay for Prof. Vera Markovic will be covered 

by the University of Niš, Faculty of Electronic Engineering on the co-financing basis.      
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